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 «IDNO» 

 
Thank God for Calvary 

 
The family of God and the lost 

will always be our priority 

 
The Power of God: 

The preaching of the Gospel 

 
Love in action 

 
Thank you for your help 

in blessing others. 

 
Children will always be 

an important part of our outreach 

 

Greetings in the Name of Jesus! 

Our peace does not come from this world, it comes to us from above, and nobody can steal it.  

I cannot find the right words to express our gratitude and 
love to all of you who have been so faithful in praying, 
giving and supporting our missionary works.  God knows 
how to reward you above every imagination.  

We deeply appreciate your generosity, your kindness, and 
your concern toward the lost and to those in need, but 
most of all, for your love for God and for His work on earth. 

May God keep blessing and prosper every area of your 

precious lives.  Amen.  

Possibly, just like most of us, you are worried but firm on 
the Rock, while we see the prophesies of Matthew 24 
accomplished before our own eyes.  

December is here, time for inventories, time to be grateful, 
time to look back to see what it was done and what was 
not done, time to ask:  how much longer.  

From all of us, we wish to your family and to your ministry, the best of all Christmas, full of 
Jesus and His presence, we desire for all of you a 2024 safe, prosper and always serving with a 
grateful heart to our coming and Glorious King. 

Soon He will put all enemies under His feet.  

A big, huge hug to all, along with millions of blessings.  

For His glory, and for the salvation of the souls, 

 
Renato 


